
From: Philip G. Fairbanks [mailto:pgf@austinmehr.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 9:09 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB39 - ERISA regulations 
 
Dear Deputy Assistant Secretary Hauser- 
 
I am writing to request that you not delay the implementation of the changes to the regulations 
contained at 29 CFR 2560.503.1.  I understand that there is a proposed delay in the final regulations due 
to additional comments made by insurers and plans.   
 
There already was an extensive notice and comment period that allowed for all interested parties, 
including insurers and plans, to provide whatever information they deemed relevant to the proposed 
changes to the regulations.  It is unclear why the normal rule-making procedure is not being followed 
and why comments are being considered beyond the notice and comment period.  The Department has 
already analyzed and has given careful consideration to the concerns and comments generated during 
the public comment period. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Philip G. Fairbanks  
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